
Town Hall
Thursday, April 25, 2013  5:00 – 7:30 pm

The Faculty of Medicine, UBC is drawing up a strategic plan for Global Health. We would like to invite you to 
participate and will use this town hall to hear your thoughts and get your input into this plan. UBC 
undergraduate and graduate students, staff and faculty are all invited to participate. And we encourage you 
to invite others who you think may be interested.

Strategic Planning in Global Health
Paetzold Lecture Theatre, Room 1891

Jim Pattison Pavilion, Vancouver General Hospital
with videoconference to distributed sites

At the Town Hall we will be exploring the 
following questions:

 Should the UBC Faculty of Medicine be a 
world leader in global health training, 
research and practice?

 Are you or do you plan to be engaged in 
global health?

 Could the Faculty of Medicine better support 
your engagement in Global Health? How?

We also want to hear from you and document 
your thoughts regarding:

 Curriculum and course development

 Undergraduate, postgraduate, and graduate 
training and placements

 Global health research

 Knowledge translation, dissemination, and 
advocacy

Save the Date
Further details regarding this inaugural Global Health Strategic Planning event will be forwarded in early April

Please RSVP with your site location to Vanessa Ho eade.assist@ubc.ca
by April 15, 2013


